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Nighttime milling/paving work begins on Park Road 100, at South 
Padre Island 

December 3, 2024 
 
SOUTH PADRE ISLAND – Nighttime milling and paving work is scheduled for Park Road 100 on 
South Padre Island, from December 3, 2024, to February 14, 2025, between the Queen Isabella 
Memorial Causeway and Orca Circle. 
 
Crews will be present within the project limits Sunday through Thursday, from 6 p.m. to 5:30 
a.m. Drivers should anticipate lane reductions and are advised to slow down and stay alert to 
keep everyone safe in the work zone. 
 
All work is pending weather conditions. 
 
For more information, contact TxDOT Pharr District Public Information Officer Ray Pedraza at 
raymond.pedraza@txdot.gov or (956) 279-5486. 
 
 
The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, maritime, rail and public transportation across the state. 
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